
 

 
 

Notice of Cancellation  
Proposed SB 35 Application (Project No. 23-0003162) at 3001 W. Empire Avenue 

 
 
This is a Notice of Cancellation for Project No. 23-0003162, an SB 35 Application for a proposed 
7-story, 131-unit, multi-family residential development at 3001 West Empire Avenue.   

In accordance with Burbank Municipal Code Section 10-1-19302(E), the Project was previously 
noticed for a City Council public hearing date on February 13, 2024. This public hearing item has 
been cancelled during the current public noticing period, because the Project application was 
withdrawn by the property owner of 3001 West Empire Avenue.  

 
 


